MEETING MINUTES
REHOBOTH WATER COMMISSION

Call to Order

A meeting of the Rehoboth Water Commission was held at the Blanding Library, 124 Bay State
Road on Friday, June 17, 2016 commencing at 7:00 p.m.

Pledge Allegiance to the Flag at 7:00 p.m.

Attendees:
Joseph Nunes, , Edward Ballard, Patricia Vadnais and Kathleen Conti, Jack Hermance-
Hydrologist, Edward Bertozzi-Planning Board and Jeri Streeter of 24 Willard Avenue,
Rehoboth, MA

Approval of Minutes

Motion: Patricia Vadnais to accept minutes of Friday, April 15, 2016.
2nd; Edwin Ballard

New Business
Town Map

Edwin Ballard requested we discuss second item on agenda regarding Mapping Error first.
Work with Planning Board to get map updated and then get on Website. Right now the west
border is incorrect.

Edward Bertozzi presented discussion on Regulation to make developer do study pertaining
to their development. Planning Board to recommend to Board of Selectmen that someone be
in charge of town map.

Contact Bill Nepalitano, Applied Geographics, for corrected map and whoever he gives it to
(Helen Dennen?) be responsible for disbursement.

Motion: Patricia Vadnais that Edwin Ballard contact Town Administrator to contact Bill
Nepalitano
2nd: Kathleen Conti



Meeting with Roger Williams

Discussion ensued to apprise Joseph Nunes and Patricia Vadnais of what transpired during
the June 6, 2016 meeting with Roger Williams. Attendees at that meeting were Water
Commissioners Edwin Ballard and Kathleen J. Conti, Roger Williams was represented by Mark
Brickley-Professor, Arnold Robinson-Director and Angela Medeiros-Administration. Also in
attendance was Edward Bertozzi-Planning Board and Jack Hermance-Hydrologist.

Edwin Ballard answered questions from Town Resident Jeri Street explaining the scope of the
project with Roger Williams.

It was decided that a joint meeting between the Water Commission and Board of Health
should be set up to discuss well report form.

Correspondence

Talent Bank Form submitted by Michael R. Costa

Letter from Rehoboth Senior Citizens Club, Inc. President Lorraine Botts regarding Annual
Autumn Bazaar.

Action Items

Kathleen Conti will email Joseph Nunes, Patricia Vadnais and Thomas Nicholson a copy of
handout from the June 6t Roger Williams Meeting.

Kathleen Conti to email a copy of Talent Bank Form to Tom Nicholson received in
correspondence.

Kathleen Conti to email minutes from this meeting to go to Selectmen David Perry.

Edwin Ballard will contact Mark Brickley-Roger Williams next week to try to set up a meeting.
Joseph Nunes suggested that the Board of Health should also be in attendance once this
meeting is set up.

Edwin Ballard will contact Helen Dennen regarding map and distribution.

Patricia Vadnais to provide a tape recorder to record meeting to aid Kathleen Conti when
composing minutes to meetings.



Adjournment

Motion: Joseph Nunes made motion to adjourn at 8:59 p.m
2nd; Patricia Vadnais

Respectfully Submitted,

Kathleen J. Conti, Secretary



